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Sir Andrew McPhail was delighted with the proposition

seeing that it was the first time that the interests

of the professors were placed ahead of the interests of

the students. He predicted much good results would

follow.

Professor Traquair cordially supported the 

Club and gave the experiences of the Arts Club. He

thought that there should be 200 members and if so, the 

annual expenses would run to about $6,000. He thought

that everyone should join, pointed out that the Club

would run only eight months in the year which would add

to the expense, considered that the provision of dinner

was as necessary as the provision of lunch, and thought

that Sunday meals ought to be provided.

Dr. Hut tan seconded Dr. Leacock's motion.

- Jp^r ogVod that consideration be g-iven

admission of graduate students.

A resolution from

cordially in favour of the Faculty Club

to the
the Sigma Xi Society shewing

that they were

was read.


